

Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

Waldon Road property at M-15 in Clarkston

Jeffrey Leib <jeffleib@mich.com>

Thu, May 7, 2015 at 1:12 PM

To: Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

Cc: ED ADLER <edadler@msn.com>, ROBERT ROTH <rbtroth@msn.com>

Hi Tom,

Attached is my letter that contains the proposal to resolve the dilemma caused by the confusion and/or mixed messages following the sending of the City letter to clean up the site.

I trust it conforms with the meeting you facilitated yesterday and hope it meets with favorable approval next week.

Regards. Jeff

